
OTHER WAYS TO HELP 
 

Self-advocate Advisory Group 
We need to include autistic adults in all OCASD subcommittees.  We also want to offer spaces 
for autistic youth and adults who don’t want to become subcommittee members or chairs but 
who are willing to tell us about their needs and give us feedback on the ideas and proposals 
identified by OCASD and its subcommittees.  Over the next year we will be establishing an 
advisory group to meet periodically via Zoom, at times that are convenient for its members and 
with accommodations for those who need them.  If you would consider becoming part of such 
a group, please contact us at staff@orcommissionasd.org  
 
Focus Groups 
From time to time it may be helpful for us to gather a focus group of stakeholders for 
information-gathering and dialogue about a given proposal or topic.  If you would consider 
becoming part of such a group, please contact us at staff@orcommissionasd.org 
 
Surveys   
Our strategic plan calls for some of our subcommittees to survey stakeholder groups.  If you 
would consider becoming responding to occasional surveys respndents, please contact us at 
staff@orcommissionasd.org 
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